
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 23rd December – Open 8:30am until 2pm 

Tuesday 24th December – Closed 

Wednesday 25th December – Closed 

Thursday 26th December – Closed 

Friday 27th December – Closed 

Monday 30th December – Open 8:30am until 2pm 

Tuesday 31st December – Closed 

Wednesday 1st Jan – Closed 

Regular hours resume from Thursday 2nd January 2020 

 

During this break we ask that our obstetric patients contact their chosen hospital 

Maternity Ward with any pregnancy or birthing related concerns and our 

gynaecology patients attend Hobart Private or Royal Hobart Hospital for any 

emergencies.  

We will have an OBGYN on call as usual during this time.  

Hobart Private Maternity Ward: 6214 3383 

Calvary Hospital Maternity Ward: 6278 5328 

From the whole team at HWS we thank all of our patients for yet another successful 

year, we are blessed to have so many wonderful patients and we hope that the 

upcoming Christmas break / New year brings nothing but good health and happiness.  

 

Christmas Opening Hours 2019 


